
Dear AACP Sponsors, 

Thank you for being a part of the 2024 AACP Meeting. We are happy to have you with us and 
look forward to the legendary Sponsors’ Workshop! This year’s theme will be A Night of 
Country at the Academy! We rely heavily on your support and want to show our appreciation 
by delivering a platform that provides interactions with hundreds of competitive perfusionists 
who are encouraged to engage with you and your products. We are counting on you to help make 
this workshop exciting and worthwhile. Dressing your team and your table according to the 
theme continues to be a memorable part of the AACP meeting and sparks enthusiasm among 
attendees! The team names, members and starting points will be listed on the event app. 

www.eventmobi.com/theaacp2024 

Before the Workshop Begins: 

• You will be allowed ample time for setup and decorating of your booth. 

• You will be provided with a set of unique coasters to be handed out, ONE per team, at 
the end of each rotation (see rules below for further clarification). 

• You will be provided with a score sheet with instructions on how to grade each team (see 
rules below for further clarification). This grade is an important aspect of the workshop 
as we award prizes to the team with the most coasters and highest points! The more 
interaction with you, the more questions/attentiveness, the higher the grade. 

The Rules: 

• Each stop will be approximately 5 min for a total of 100+ min of rotations 

• Each team will rotate CLOCKWISE when Rich Melchior announces “GIDDY 
UP!” 

• Entire team must be engaged during the presentation/discussion. At your 
discretion, each team will be given ONE COASTER at the end of the time 
interval. You will also secretly GRADE each team based on attentiveness and 
interaction that will be collected at the end of the event.  

• Each team will only be allowed to receive ONE coaster per sponsor.  

• At the conclusion of all rotations there will be free time to allow teams to increase 
their coaster and points collection by interacting with any and all NON-VISITED 
sponsors. 

With your help we can continue to make this event thrive and encourage networking among 
attendees while providing a useful platform for all of our sponsors! If you have any questions, 
please contact Rich Melchior 267-973-1951. Thank you for your support and participation! 

Sincerely, 

The AACP Sponsors’ Workshop Planning Committee

http://www.eventmobi.com/theaacp2024

